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October 9, 2020 
 
Good evening Tiger families: 
 
As part of the CARES funds, the Ohio Department of Education in cooperation with 
Ohio’s Information Technology Centers such as NEOnet, have developed a service 
desk to help support students and families with remote learning.   District 
stakeholders have access to free technical resources to assist with answering 
remote learning connectivity questions.   Students, parents, teachers, or District 
administrators can submit a service desk ticket, send a text, email, or reach the 
Connectivity Champions by phone.  Ohio’s Connectivity Champions are available 
for live support starting today. A summary of the program is included as an 
attachment with this email. 
 
Secondly, a reminder that our 6th annual “Fill the Bus” food drive is underway!  
Once again this year, the Twinsburg City School District will partner with our 
friends at Nordonia Schools to “Fill the Bus”! “Fill the Bus” is the annual non-
perishable food drive in support of The Emergency Assistance Center, partners 
with our PAWS on Child Hunger Program. This year’s “Fill the Bus” campaign will 
run through Friday, October 30th. Students who attend the Twinsburg Virtual 
Academy may drop off non-perishable food items to any of our Welcome Centers 
or to the Twinsburg Board of Education Office located at 11136 Ravenna 
Road in Twinsburg. All other students may drop off their donations in the bins at 
each of our schools. We understand that the shelves are quite empty at the food 
pantry, so please consider donating to this cause so that our friends at The 
Emergency Assistance Center can continue to support our community members in 
their time of need. Thanks, in advance! 
 
Enjoy this beautiful autumn weekend! 
Kathi Powers, Superintendent 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


